
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

 
 

“HANK PARKER, JR., MILWAUKEE MILE PREVIEW“ 
 

 
MOORESVILLE, NC (June 23, 2004) Hank Parker, Jr. and the #21 Innovative 
Motorsports race team travel to the Milwaukee Mile this Friday for the Black Cat 
Fireworks 200, race number nine on the Craftsman Truck Series schedule this 
year.   
 
With five career starts at the one-mile, paperclip shaped track, Parker, Jr. hopes 
to continue to build on his current track resume.  In four Busch Series starts and 
one Craftsman Truck Series start, Parker, Jr. has two top 10 starts and finishes. 
One year ago, Parker Jr. made his NCTS debut in Milwaukee starting ninth and 
finishing eighth.   
 
“We’ve had some problems this year, but we’re getting better every race,” says 
Parker, Jr. “My team has stuck by me and Toyota has stood behind me. They’ve 
both worked real hard to try to make things better and make me more 
comfortable in the Tundra.”  He continued, “I am really excited about going to 
Milwaukee.  I’m ready to get back out on the track.” 
 
Hank and the No. 21 Toyota Tundra return to the track on June 25, 2004, at the 
Milwaukee Mile when the NASCAR Craftsman Truck Series returns to action in 
West Allis, WI.  Live television coverage will be on Speed Channel, with radio 
coverage on the MRN Affiliates and XM Satellite Radio. 
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